
 

   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I wanted to update you with some changes taking place to the staffing in classes for 
September 2025. 
 
Class structure for September 2025 is shown below. You may recall that last year the 
Year 2 children were merged into Narnia because of changing class numbers. With 
numbers of children staying roughly the same, the year groups will stay in the same 
structure as this year. This will be reviewed again next summer. Mrs Cuzick and Miss 
Shannon are swapping classes as are some Teaching assistants. 
 

Class Year groups Teachers and Teaching 
Assistants 

(1) Hundred-acre 
wood 

Reception, Year 1 Mrs Cuzick, 
Mrs Bell, Miss Little 
 

(2) Narnia Year 2, Year 3, Year 4 Miss Shannon, 
Mrs Thomlinson  

(3) Kensuke’s Kingdom Year 5, Year 6 Mr Walker, Mrs Nolan 
 

Special needs coordinator: Mrs Cape (afternoons) 
 
Some children will move into a different class for certain subjects such as maths, 
phonics, PSHE and English so that their learning best matches with the work they can 
build from. 
 
Save the date – July 4th 5-7pm - BBQ Evening. 
 
School will host an evening for families and friends of the school with food, stalls, 
talent show and games. More details to follow in the upcoming weeks. 
 
Yours sincerely 

M Walker 

Matthew Walker 
Headteacher 
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Cumbria CA5 6NA 

 

Tel: 01228 711602 

 

Email: head@greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

www.greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk  

 

9th May 2025 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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